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MESSAGE

I am happy to know that the Defence Accounts Department,
Controller General of Defence Accounts, Ministry of Defence, is
organizing its Annual Day Celebrations on 1 October, 2020.

The Defence Accounts Department has been rendering invaluable
services in the areas of accounting, budget management, financial
management and financial advice to the Defence Forces and allied

organizations.

The requirements of our Armed Forces are constantly being re-
defined in the context of continually changing security challenges and
constantly evolving geo-political scenario. I am happy to know that the
Department has recognized and reemphasized the same while rendering
services to the Armed Forces. 1 also commend the Department for
relentlessly delivering quality services during the COVID-19 pandemic.

[ am confident that the Defence Accounts Department will do its
best at all times to meet the expectations of the Defence Forces. I wish
the department all the very best for its future endeavours.

(M. Venkaiak Naida) - ¢

New Delhi
3" September, 2020.



